

June 20, 2011

Dear Woodland/Kalama Masonic Lodge:

Our school wants to acknowledge the Masons for your more than generous gift to our school of "Bikes for Reading" this year. Three times this year, our school paused to recognize outstanding achievements in independent reading progress and your donation of six bikes (two each session) made this all the more meaningful to our students!

Your commitment to the messaging of students "earning" these bikes for their great efforts resonated throughout our school. Parents who were invited to take part in the ceremonies beamed with pride, and the students really took to heart the message that effort makes a difference in their world!

And, of course, as each recipient took their lap around the library while the school cheered them on, a memory that will last forever was created! Our regards and appreciation!

Sincerely,

Mark Houk

Juan Hom

Principal

Cc: Michael Green, Superintendent



Mark Houk, Principal

600 Bozarth Street » Woodland WA 98674 T 360.225.9472 » F 360.225.7970 www.woodlandschools.org

Woodland Public Schools is an Equal Opportunity Employer